
October 18, 2019 

Via Federal Express and Electronic Mail 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
Attn: Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
executive.director@puc.nh.gov 

Re:~ 

DR:M Downs 
Rachlin 
Martin 

Business Sense·Legal Ingenuity 

WilJiam J. Dodge 
Tel: (802) 846-8395 
wdodge@drm.com 

NHPUC 210CT'19PM1:09 

Vermont Transco LLC: License for existing 115KV Transmission Line over the Sugar 
River in Claremont, New Hampshire 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Vermont Transco LLC ("Petitioner"), enclosed for filing with the Commission 
please find the original and six (6) paper copies of a Petition for License to Maintain an Existing 
115KV Transmission Line Across the Sugar River in the City of Claremont, New Hampshire, 
together with supporting Exhibits. Pursuant to the Commission's rules, an electronic filing of the 
enclosed Petition is also being made with the Commission on this date, and, since the Exhibits 
exceed the size allowed by the Commission to transmit via e-mail, we are including with the 
original a USB drive containing the electronic copies of the Exhibits. 

Petitioner respectfully requests that the Commission issue an Order Nisi with respect to this 
existing water crossing license application. Should there be any technical questions regarding 
this filing, they may be directed to William F. McNamara at Vermont Electric Power Company, 
Inc., who can be reached via e-mail at bmcnamara@velco.com or by phone at (802) 770-6353. 

Finally, would you kindly include the following additional contacts at Downs Rachlin Martin in 
your electronic correspondence to ORM regarding this matter: 

• Rachel M. Scott: rscott@drm.com 
• Tina M. Rabideau: trabideau@drm.com 

Thank you for your assistance. 
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Sincerely, 

William J. Dodge 

WJD:hht 

Enclosures 

cc: S. Mark Sciarrotta, Esq., Asst. General Counsel, Vermont Electric Power Company, Inc. 
(via e-mail msciarrota@velco.com) 
Ryan Johnson, Vermont Electric Power Company, Inc. (via e-mail rjohnson@velco.com) 
Office of the Consumer Advocate (via e-mail: ocalitigation(aj,0ca.nh.gov) 
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